WEST BOYLSTON BOARD OF PARKS COMMISSIONERS
March 19, 2016 9:00 AM

Members Present: Steve Blake, Bob Dunne, Jim Pedone (chair) -
Members Absent: Gary Flynn, John Pitro

Guests: none
w Par

Townsend Field
» The location where the precast stairs are to go, something needs to be done for the
time being (until the stairs can be moved).
« New fencing has been installed, discussed the idea of having netting put up.

Courts
o Some of the fence post could use to be touched up with black paint.
e Discussed possible location of the backboard for the tennis courts.
« Cover missing on drainage access hole on back side of basketball courts.

Summer House
« The wall and stairs will eventually need to be addressed.
« Picnic tables are in need of repair.

Retaining Wall
« Section of wall is bulging.

“B” Field
« Field has been seeded, but the turf is in tough shape.

All-Purpose Field
« Some of the electrical boxes on the poles around the parameter of the field need to be
repaired (specifically the first pole on the concession stand side, end towards the courts).
« A light needs to be installed for the flag.
» Set of stairs on north end of field is in disrepair, discussed possibly removing them.
® Discussed possible modifications to the layout of the track and grandstand.
Pool Site
o Discussed proposed practice field.

- Motion Originator: Bob Dunne

- Motion Description: Adjourn/ 9:58

- Motion Seconded: Steve Blake

- Motion Discussion: - Motion Approvers/Disapprovers: All Approved
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